
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
HOAC-HO 5764/5734/5771/5770 

   

 

Enclosed, for your further attention, 
please find addendum no.1 to 
Tender issued in respect of the 
above-mentioned tenders. 
 
Please note that the closing date of 
the above-mentioned tender has 
been extended to the 01 December 
2009 and everything stays the same 

only 
                                                                  the closing date changes. 
 
When submitting your tender to the Chairman, Transnet Freight Rail 
Acquisition Council, Johannesburg, endorsement should be made thereon 
that the aforementioned addendum has been taken into consideration in 
framing your tender. 
 
Kindly acknowledge receipt of the above-mentioned addendum. 
 

Kind regards 
 
 
 
________________________ 
Beverley Ramaru 
Senior Buyer 
Supply Chain Services (Strategic Sourcing) 
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